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From:
To:

L W
Vander Lugt, Kristen; Alanis, Sarah

Subject: Re: 7-7-2022 Renter"s Commission Meeting Agenda
Date: Sunday, July 3, 2022 11:57:00 AM

Hey Kristen and Sarah,

I'm stepping down from the renter's commission as I've decided to move back to the East 
Coast. I have some chosen family members that are getting older that I need to be closer to. 
I'm general though, I really miss the East Coast.

Please let me know if I need to do anything else. Hopefully you find someone wonderful to fill 
the volunteer position.

Take care!

Warm regards,

Liam L. Wolf
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